
March 9, 2020 

Greetings Falcon Families! 

I hope you all had a chance to enjoy some downtime over the course of our winter break. 
Even with some time off, we were certainly busy supporting our students in playoffs and 
competitions! 

For this week’s update, I have included a link to a document published by the Vermont 
Agency of Education that lists the most current PBL websites for schools and supervisory 
unions around the state. The VT Agency of Education List of PBL Websites should 
complement the sites found on the NCUHS PBL Website. One thing that we have found is 
that this work must be highly collaborative in order to be successful, and that applies to 
working with colleagues from around the state as well as within our school community. We 
have certainly benefited from sharing experiences with other schools and attending 
conferences where we can share ideas and questions, and I hope other schools have 
benefitted from our experience as well. I believe that this work is a great example of the 
benefits of being in a small state and that we can accomplish great things by working 
together. I hope you find some time to look at a few of these websites and see the work that 
is happening across the state. 

Have a wonderful week, and please let me know if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Chris Young 

Principal, NCUHS 
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